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Welcome to our New Directors

Director Jennifer Dockter lives in Jamestown, ND
with her significant other, Casey, and their 2 children,
Maelee and Rylan. Originally from Mahnomen,
Minnesota, Jennifer moved to Jamestown, ND in
2006 and received her real estate license in 2009
from the University of North Dakota. Eight years
later, Jennifer, obtained her brokers license and
founded her real estate brokerage, BluFrog Realty, in
Jamestown. Today, her business has grown to
include BluFrog Property Management. BluFrog is
located in the SE part of town with 8 real estate
agents and 4 property management employees.

Jennifer is actively involved in the Jamestown
Community as a volunteer at St. Johns Academy,
member of the Young Professionals of Jamestown,
member of the Jamestown Area Chamber of
Commerce, member of the National Association of
Realtors, member of the North Dakota Association of
Realtors, and member of the Jamestown Board of
Realtors.

Jennifer cares deeply about the Jamestown
community and looks forward to taking part in
seeing our community continue to grow and prosper.

Director Tonya Perkins has twenty years working in
the healthcare and human services fields, the
majority of this time providing healthcare leadership.
Tonya is a licensed masters level social worker and is
currently obtaining her masters degree in health
leadership. Tonya is employed as the Administrator
of the North Dakota State Hospital. In this role, she is
responsible for the daily operations of the
organization, to include workforce development,
strategic planning, budgeting, policy writing,
leadership and supervision, and regulatory
compliance.

Tonya is currently serving as the Jamestown Area
Chamber Commerce (JACC) President, and thus
represents JACC on the JSCD Board. She also
represents JACC within the Jamestown Community
Foundation. Tonya serves as the Vice President of the
Great Plains Housing Authority and sits on the
Community Health Partnership workgroup.

Tonya and her husband, Jon, have been married 19
years and have three children that keep their lives
very exciting. When not cheering a child on (or
driving them to) one activity or another, she enjoys
traveling, physical activity, reading, time with friends
and family, playing softball, and spending a beautiful
afternoon outdoors.

2022 Flex PACE Program

Flex PACE allows communities the ability to provide assistance to businesses with no job creation requirement. The
JSDC Flex PACE budget is set at $500,000 for 2022. JSDC requirements for this program have changed. Please check
out the latest information here.

SAVE THE DATE - Wednesday, April 27, 2022

JSDC Annual Meeting has been set for Wednesday, April 27, 2022 at the University of Jamestown! Further details will follow
through social media, monthly newsletters, and on our website.
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